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Brothers Sleepover 

 

Hello Parents, 

 

We will be having another Brother's sleepover this weekend happening this weekend, December 9th-10th. 

For the sleepover, please have them bring 5$, extra change of clothes and toiletries. Hope to see your kids 

there! 

 

Up and Coming staff 

 

BROTHER'S 
SLEEPOVER 

DEC 9-10 

FEE:$5 
STARTING:SATURDA Y 
@9PM(AFTER UC) 

PICKUP:SUNDA Y 
@12:00 PM 
(AFTER SUNDAY SERVICE) 


